Apple Class and Cherry Class Topic Letter

Summer 2

Monday 2nd June 2025



Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have had a lovely half-term break.

Our topic this half term is titled 'Happy Holidays'. To help kick-start this topic, if your child has any photos (building sandcastles, camping etc.), postcards or souvenirs from a recent holiday, please feel free to bring these in or email us on the home learning email so we can share them with the rest of the class.

As the weather becomes warmer, it is very important your child has a sunhat with them. Please ensure sun cream is applied at home before your child comes to school in the morning.

We will be having a class trip to the Mrs Downson's Farm Park on the **Thursday the** 19th of June. More details to follow shortly. We will need volunteers to come with us on the day, please let us know if you would be able to come along and help us.

Time goes so quickly, and it is hard to believe we are entering the final half-term of the academic year. In July, you will find out which class your child will be moving into next year. They will have a chance to meet with their new teacher and become familiar with their new classroom before the start of the summer holidays.

Thank you for your continued support. Please look at the owl board for regular weekly updates. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or queries.

Kind regards,

Miss Lancaster, Miss Pritchard, Miss DeRosa and the Early Years Team.

appleclass@pendle.lancs.sch.uk

cherry@pendle.lancs.sch.uk